
The Wicketts were appointed as missionaries to Fiji and the Solomon Islands in 2016. Upon their
arrival in Fiji in 2018, they assumed responsibility for the administration of a Bible school with 30
students. Over the next three years, they opened three new Bible school campuses and had a
record enrollment of 135 students at their four campuses. They focused on teaching and training
the locals, traveling to local churches, and evangelizing throughout Fiji. They plan to open two
more campuses upon their return, one in Kiribati, where a local national Fijian has been sent as a
Regional Missionary. Troy Wickett, as assistant general superintendent of the work in the
Solomon Islands and president of the Bible college, has traveled to the Solomon's conducting
teaching seminars to help support the work and ministry as they continue to see greater revival.
He is also the GATS (Global Association of Theological Studies) Pacific Representative and has
traveled to various countries in the Pacific Region assisting Bible schools and conducting faculty
development training.
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